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Ackerman, Ella (DCOZ)

From: Gil Landau <gil.landau@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 11:46 AM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Zoning changes

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 

 

Hi,  
 
I read today that you're going to change the rules to require more studies of any changes to lots. This is going to majorly 
slow down building homes in the city which will further increase housing costs, hurting those most in need in our city.  
 
Please keep the rules simple and streamline so that we can build more housing and bring down the costs for all 
residents.  
 
Thanks  
 
Gil Landau  
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